To: The Office of Coastal Management

Dear Gentlemen and Ladies:

We vigorously support Govenor Romney's Ocean Mamagement Task Force's initiative and are pleased with the recommendations they have proposed for state governance of our ocean resources. We are supporting members of The Alliance to Protect Nantucket Sound and agree with their concern about the Cape Wind proposal that is currently under review by the Army Corps of Engineers for an extensive wind energy facility on 24 square miles of public land in Nantucket Sound. We are grateful that Governor Romney has recognized that the future of Nantucket Sound and Massachusett resident's and taxpayer's interests are being compromised. We add our voices to the Alliance's call for Governor Romney and the Task Force to request that the Army Corps of Engineers suspend its review of the Cape Wind project until the Ocean Resource Management Act and specifically recommendations 1,4,6,7 and 9 have been put into effect.

Sincerely, Priscilla R. and Joseph L. Lucier 30 Thyme Lane, Osterville, MA 02655